
BOAT RACK PROCEDURES FOR ALPOA  

Effective January 1, 2025 

• Participation is only available to members of the Ashford Lake Property 
Owners Association (ALPOA). 

•  BOAT will refer to a kayak, 1 or 2 person, or a canoe.  
•  To obtain a boat rack space, the owner’s Association Fee must be 

current as of March 1st of the application year. That means property 
owners must pay at least 50% of the annual fee in accordance with the 
Covenants. 

• Application can be sent with full Assessment payment or with the 
March 1st payment. Please send the application to: ALPOA, P.O. Box 36, 
Ashford, CT 06278. 

• All boats are required to have an ALPOA BOAT sticker that identifies 
that the boat is registered with ALPOA. If you do not have a boat 
sticker, please contact Board@alpoa.org. 

• The approval for all boats to receive a spot on the boat rack will be in 
the order of when the application is received. You will be notified by 
email that your boat was approved for a spot on the boat rack before 
May 1st.  There are no reserved spots on the boat rack. 

• No boats are to be put on the boat racks before May 1st. 
• All boats need to be removed from the boat rack by November 1st.  
• Please be considerate of others when placing your boat back on the 

racks at the end of the day. 
• Unregistered boats will be removed from the racks and set aside. 
• Use of locks is permitted as ALPOA is not responsible for damage or 

theft of your boat. 
• Limit of 1 BOAT per household. *NOTE on application, 2nd Boat will get 

a space on the rack if there are any spaces available after March 1st. 
• If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

board@alpoa.org. 


